
 
 
 

 
Topic Activity 
 

We will be starting a new topic in January called “From Stone Age to Iron Age”, where we will be exploring 
the history of humans in the Stone Age, the Bronze Age and the Iron Age. 
 
During the Christmas holiday, as project homework, we would like your child to draw and colour a picture of 

what they think their first ancestor might have looked like from the Stone Age.  Where would they have 

lived?  What would their shelter have looked like and built from?  What would their surroundings have 

looked like?  What animals would have been around?  

On the first day back, Monday 4th January, we will be doing lots of activities outdoors to set the scene for our 

topic.  Please come dressed in warm clothes, with coats, hats, scarves, gloves etc. as we will be outside for 3 

of the activities.  It might be an idea to bring wellies in a separate bag too, depending on what the weather 

has been like in the previous week!  One of the activities involves using natural materials as a means of 

communication, so if you could collect things like small stones, leaves, twigs and sticks etc. and bring them in 

on the first day for us to use, that would be very useful.  Thank you. 

Please bring your work with you when we come back after the holiday.  If you do it on the computer, or  
have photos, please send them via email to your teacher and we will gladly print them out for display. 
 
We look forward to seeing your amazing work.  Have a lovely holiday and stay safe. 

 
Kind regards 
 
Year 3/4 Teacher 
 
Rhiannon.morgan@nettleton.lincs.sch.uk 
 

 

Year 3/4 Christmas Holiday Homework 
 

During the holiday, please: 

Read and record your reading in 
your Reading Record.  Ask an 
adult to sign your record.  
Remember it can be any book 
you like or one from Oxford Owl 
online.     

Practise a set of times tables. 
Practise the same set until you 
know them really well.  Use 
TTRS to help you. 
Y3: 2x, 3x, 4x, 5x, 10x 
Y4:  all times tables. 

Learn some more of the Y3/4 NC 
100 spellings which are on a 
page in your Reading Record.   
Get an adult to test you.  Test an 
adult and check how many they 
can get! 


